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Lions Club Renders 
Community Services

Primary Dept. Busy with Holiday and Lessons

Seeking to correct com- 
mumity problems is the 
definite aim of the Lions 
Club, the largest organi­
zation in the vrorld, ac­
cording to the Reverend 
I, T. Poole, publicity 
chairman of the organi­
zation, 
llr. Poole citt.d the fol- 
lovdng projects as those 
heading the activities of 
the club; One of the 
"outstanding beneficial" 
events carried on by the 
club is the sight conser­
vation program in which 
money is contributed to 
provide glasses for those 
who need them.
The White Cane Driver, 
sponsored by this civic 
organization, raises funds 
to help support the blind 
and the schools for \ the 
blind.
Rendered by the club to 
aid the people in morals 
and health are the clean­
up projects, rat eradi­
cation program, and pro­
grams to improve the 
schools and roads.
Remarks I.ir. Foole, "One 
fine thing about the club 
is that it provides fel­
lowship for groups of 
leading citizens of the 
community."

Who Has Stilts?
Recommendation: iThat a
pair of stilts be pre­
sented IJrs. E. T. Rouse by 
the high school students 
so that she can be recog­
nized by all of us tall 
students. Bumping into 
her is embarrassing vfhile

hurrying dov.Tn the hall to 

maet our next class.

Chapel pro£»rams and Hal­
loween activities have con­
sumed much time in thu pri­
mary grades this month.
Dramatizing "Little Black 

Sambo" to use as a chapel 
program and learning poems 
in choral speaking have 
kept Îi-s. B'loribelle 
Bynum's beginners busy, 
ill’s. Effie Horgan L'oore 
second and third combina-
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tion grade have been think­
ing of Halloween this 
month as they go about 
singing songs, learning 
poems, and cutting pic­
tures of black cats, 
vritches, and pumpkins.
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